
Corrigendum No.1 
Internal Audit Firm for Assam Skill University Project (ASUP) 

 
With reference to the earlier advertised expression of interest (EOI) notice for package: “Internal Audit 
Firm for ASUP”, read the EOI link on ADB Consultant Management System as 
“https://selfservice.adb.org/OA_HTML/adb/xxcrs/jsp/ADBCsrnFwd.jsp?sel=186701”  
The deadline for the submission of EOI is also hereby extended from 28th March, 2023 to 31st March, 
2023. Any further corrigendum notice will now be published only in the following website 
https://asu.ac.in/tenders.php 
 
 

Sd/-  
Chief Executive Officer, ASUP cum  
Mission Director ASDM, Guwahati 

 


